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Mr. William Layman
Nuclear Safety Analysis Center
3412 Hillview Avenue
Palo Alto, California 94034

Dear Mr.' Layman:

Enclosed for your review and comment are two copies of the draft Power
Reactor Events, Vol. 8, flo. 6, which covers the November-December 1986

. e would appreciate your reviewing the enclosed draft with regardperiod. W
to the content and degree of detail in the event summaries, as well as in
the LER excerpt and document listing / abstract sections.

As always, your suggestions for possible events or future improvements to
Power Reactor Events are encouraged, particularly if they apply or will
increase the usefulness to plant staff. Comments on this issue are needed
by April 6,1987, and may be telephoned to Sheryl Massaro at 301-492-4493
or Jack Crooks at 301-492_4425, or mailed to me at the above address.

Sincerely,

C. J. Heltenes, Jr. , Director
Office for Analysis and Evaluation

of Operational Data
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